

SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL



Preschool Parent Meet & Greet

Wednesday September 30, 2020 7:30pm

Please join us for a preschool parent meet & greet using Zoom video conferencing.



The purpose of this meeting is to connect with other Westwood preschool parents/caregivers in an informal atmosphere, get to know one another and discuss how we can support each other in raising a child with unique educational needs.

All Westwood parents are welcome. We ask that whatever parents share during a meeting is confidential, not to be discussed outside of the group.

RSVP: Send an email to <u>westwoodsepac@gmail.com</u> for the Zoom information or check the closed <u>Facebook Group</u> for the link the day of the meeting.

This meeting will be facilitated by Asanka Moehring and Samantha Sturma, preschool parents.



Join our closed Facebook Group: Westwood SEPAC-Special Education Parent Advisory Council
To volunteer, questions, or submit ideas email: westwoodsepac@gmail.com
Board: Megan Brenk & Kerry Aglugub, Co-chairs • Aravind Movva and Liz Polin, Co- Secretaries • Jennifer
Ellis and Jared Jones, Co-Treasurers